
   
   

 
 
 

              
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

December 20, 2016 

 

 

Dear NACCT 2016 Attendee: 

 

We are pleased to announce that the educational sessions from the NACCT 2016 meeting are now 

available online through the PROLibraries website. 

 

Your PROLibraries login will give you access to the recorded educational sessions presented as 

part of the NACCT meeting in Boston, Massachusetts on September 12-16, 2016.    

 

We invite you to view, at no additional cost, the sessions you were unable to attend during the 

meeting.  Following each presentation, you will be offered the opportunity to receive continuing 

education credit.  These additional credit hours will appear on your existing NACCT 2016 CE 

transcript, which can be printed immediately after viewing the recorded session.   

 

For technical assistance, please contact the Support Desk online or by phone to (877) 796-1325.  

For questions about NACCT or continuing education credit, please contact Nakera Dumas at the 

AACT main office by email (Nakera@clintox.org) or by phone: (571) 488-6000. 

 

Maximize your investment in NACCT – visit the NACCT 2016 library at www.prolibraries.com for 

even more outstanding toxicology education! 

 

 

        
Robert Palmer, PhD    William Banner, MD, PhD 

President      President 

American Academy of Clinical Toxicology American Association of Poison Control Centers 

Co-Chair, NACCT 2016 Planning Committee  Co-Chair, NACCT 2016 Planning Committee 
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